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TO: Local District Commissioners, Medicaid Directors, Managed Care
Coordinators, Staff Development Coordinators

FROM: Betty Rice, Director
Division of Consumer and Local District Relations

SUBJECT: Family Health Plus Training

EFFECTIVE DATE: Immediately
CONTACT PERSON: Medicaid Local District Liaison: Upstate (518)474-9130

NYC (212)268-6855
Managed Care Representative (518)486-9015

The Center for Development of Human Services has issued a training
announcement that describes upcoming training for the Family Health Plus
program for local district staff. Because managed care is a critical
component of the Family Health Plus program, it is strongly recommended that
one or more of the available slots in each district be allotted to Managed
Care staff and/or staff who are familiar with managed care or are responsible
for managed care issues in your agency.


